
Superintendent Meeting Notes 
December 5, 2015 
 

1. Present were: Dr’s. Spray, Reichanadter, Clendening, DeKoninck, Edsell, Little and Edds. Ms. Otte 
was also present. 

 
2. Dr. Edds discussed the issue of school funding for vocational classes and the reimbursement as 

part of the state funding formula. The former CECI has developed a scenario for redistribution of 
vocational money with the intent that the change will be placed in the school funding formula. 
Dr. Edds urged the superintendents to discuss changes with their representatives in the General 
Assembly if the occasion arises.  

 
3. The Technical Honors Diploma was discussed. The criteria for the diploma have not been 

developed. The discussion centered on the use of superintendents, teachers and guidance 
counselors as the ones who should be the main people to go to for how to structure the criteria. 

 
4. Conference call for a weather discussion was addressed. Dr. Clendening will once again host the 

call at 5:15 am for all the county superintendents and Dr. Edds. 
 

5. Ms. Otte discussed internships that teachers are eligible for through the workforce grant we 
received from the CECI earlier in the year. To date only three teachers (two from CG and one 
from Greenwood) have applied. 


